
 

 

 

On our first night back after the Christmas break, the Beavers learnt how to make a hot 
drink safely, most of them made hot chocolate with whipped cream and marshmallows.  2 
Beavers made a hot Blackcurrant drink.  We picked the right night for this activity as it was a 
very cold night and the snow had started to fall.   We welcomed the following new Beavers 
to our Colony: - Owen James, Max Keating, Theo Redwood, Ben Smith, Sam Whelan and 
Harry Williams.   

We have held a Beaver Log Chew, where the Beavers discussed in their different groups 
which badges they would like to do, and they also filled in part of their Beaver Log books.   

At the end of the evening they were shown how to fold their neckerchiefs correctly. 

The Beavers have made Beaver shaped good turn diaries.   We talked about what a good 
turn was and why we do them.  The following week the diaries were returned and they told 
each other about the good turns that they had done. 

We have attended the Scout and Guide Theatre Group performance of Robin Hood, at St 
Andrews Church hall, West Kirby.  This was enjoyed by all who attended. 

 

Christopher Burdon & Christopher Brocklebank: - 1st joining-in. 

Reece Hughes: - Global Challenge & Creative activity.  

Charlie Liggett: - Global Challenge. 

Charles Hartwell: - Creative Challenge. 

Christopher Burdon: - Air Activities. 

Aaron James: - Swimmer stage 2  

Daniel Perry: - Fitness Challenge and his Chief Scout Bronze award, the top award in 
Beavers. 

Well done to all of these boys.   

Jayne Oliver B.S.L.  

 


